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The ORSP policy follows the JU Travel Policy but contains additional requirements for reimbursement. 

Acceptance of this award indicates the policy below was read and agreed to by the traveling faculty member. 
 

1. The ORSP does not assume any obligation to reimburse employees for expenses that are not in 
compliance with the approved policies and procedures.  

2. Expenses will be reimbursed for one traveler per Expense Report.  Each traveling faculty member 
should submit an Expense Report and individualized receipts.  

3. Any expenditures over the awarded amount will need an account number if they are to be reimbursed.  
4. Eligible Expenses, Maximum Amounts Allowable, and Documentation Required is provided below. 
 

Eligible 
Expense Items 
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Eligible 
Expense Items What the ORSP will Reimburse  Documentation Required for Reimbursement 

+  Shared hotel rooms/suites with more than 
one JU faculty member may be submitted 
for reimbursement on one receipt.  

https://www.gsa.gov/travel-resources



